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Re: Docket DE 10-188
Response to Proposal from the Utilities, relative to Core Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland:

In response to the proposal for Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative funds set forth by the New
Hampshire Utilities on August 10, 2012 relative to the Core Energy Efficiency Programs, Docket
DE 10-188, The Jordan Institute and other interveners and interested parties, are pleased to
submit the following response. We appreciate this opportunity.

Respectfully submitted,

)~‘
D. Dickinson Henry, Jr.
Executive Director
The Jordan Institute
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I certify that on this date eight copies of the foregoing was hand-delivered to PUC staff
and the Office of Consumer Advocate.
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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301
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